KENTISH TOWN ROAD ACTION (KTRA)

26.06. 18
To: Matthias Gentet
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square, London N1C 4AG
planning@camden.gov.uk

re: Application 2018/2336/P
Telecommunications Site TEF76052. 379 Kentish Town Road NW5 2TJ

Dear Matthias Gentet
| am writing on behalf of Kentish Town Road Action, a group that seeks to improve Kentish Town Road in all its
aspects. KTRA objects to this planning application for retention of 6no antennas and equipment housing on the

rooftop, 1no electrical meter cabinet located at ground level and ancillary development.

The grounds for our objection is that the antennas are visible and intrusive from the windows of local houses
and from the street. They are also disproportionate in height.

This group of antennas was erected without any planning application being posted. And now we are faced with

these ugly objects obstructing the skyline. We wish to have them removed.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and keep me informed about the progress of this application.

Yours Sincerely

Caroline Hill
Chair Kentish Town Road Action




